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Why Should my Charity Move to a
Cloud-Based Productivity Tool?

Charitable organizations often face resource
limitations, making efficiency and cost-
effectiveness crucial. To revolutionize their
operations and maximize productivity and impact,
charities can transition to cloud-based solutions
such as Microsoft 365 or Google Workspace. Both
of these powerful platforms are free to eligible
Canadian registered charities via TechSoup Canada.

Benefits of Adopting Cloud-Based
Solutions

1. Accessibility and Collaboration: Cloud-based
solutions enable charities to access documents
and data anytime, anywhere, and from any
device. This flexibility enhances productivity,
facilitates remote work, and encourages real-
time collaboration on projects.

2. Cost Savings: By embracing the cloud, charities
can eliminate expenses related to maintaining
physical servers, purchasing costly licenses, and
hiring IT staff for server management. Microsoft
365 and Google Workspace offer competitive
pricing, including discounts for nonprofits.

3. Scalability: As charities grow, their storage and
computing needs increase. Cloud-based
solutions scale seamlessly to accommodate
more users and larger data volumes without the
need for expensive hardware upgrades.

4. Security: Both Microsoft 365 and Google
Workspace provide robust security protection,
ensuring data is safe from unauthorized access,
loss, or damage.

Choosing Between Microsoft 365 and
Google Workspace

The decision of whether to choose Microsoft 365
or Google Workspace depends on the unique
needs of the charity. If the organization is already
familiar with Office products like Word, Excel, and
PowerPoint, Microsoft 365 offers a seamless
transition with a minimal learning curve.

On the other hand, if the charity values the speed
and simplicity of Google, Google Workspace might
be the better fit. Moreover, Google Workspace
excels in collaborative capabilities, making it an
excellent choice for charities with dispersed or
remote workforces.

.

Conclusion

Both of these cloud-based productivity tools
provide a plethora of benefits for charities,
including cost savings and enhanced collaboration.

And, regardless of the choice, migrating to the
cloud is a progressive step towards efficient
operations.
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